
IMPORTANT CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
Goldstream Ave. Water Main Upgrade 
2023 
  

 
Any questions about the work, please contact the Project Team.  

Email     Website 
kawilson@crd.bc.ca    crd.bc.ca/projects/capital-projects 

 

 

As part of the Asbestos Cement (AC) Pipe Replacement Program in the Juan de Fuca Water Distribution System, 
the CRD has identified the need to replace the Asbestos Cement (AC) water mains on Goldstream Avenue. 
Approximately 1.6km of water main will be replaced between Veterans Memorial Parkway (VMP) and Hartsdale 
Drive as highlighted below.  

 
CONSTRUCTION 
Construction for the Goldstream water main upgrade is scheduled to start in January of 2023 and is anticipated 
to take approximately one year to complete.  

To minimize construction impacts, the project will be completed in segments starting at Veterans Memorial 
Parkway and moving west. Work hours are anticipated to be between 7:00am and 5:00pm, Monday to Friday 
with some night work anticipated. A traffic management plan has been developed to maximize construction 
efficiency and minimize the overall construction schedule. Where road closures are required, detour routes will 
be provided with advanced warning signage and safe pedestrian access will be maintained wherever possible. 

Any temporary impacts to individual driveway access, parking areas or water service will be coordinated in 
advance. Weekly traffic advisories will also be issued through the City of Langford and can be found on their 
website: https://langford.ca/advisories  

https://www.crd.bc.ca/project/capital-projects
https://langford.ca/advisories

